August 18, 2006

This is a decision paper

To:



Members of the Hardin County School Board

From:



Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

Subject:


The use of commercial carrier for an overnight Central





Hardin FFA leadership development and competition 





field trip to Indianapolis, IN.

Request:


The Central Hardin FFA program is requesting to travel via





commercial bus to the National FFA convention. This trip 

relates directly to instruction and the mission statement of    the FFA and will be from October 24-28, 2006.

Recommendation:

I recommend the board approve the request.

Recommended Motion:
I move that the board approve the request from the CHHS 





FFA to attend the National FFA Convention in Indianapolis





Indiana October 24-28 via commercial carrier.

